
 

From: Bill Rumble [mailto:billrum@bigpond.com]  
Sent: Saturday, 11 July 2015 11:05 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Proposed Canada Bay Council merge with Auburn Council 
 

Sir/Madam, 
 
The local government area of Canada Bay has very little in common with the Auburn area 
which is not considered to be part of the Inner West. Any amalgamation of Canada Bay 
should be within the inner west area. 
 
Auburn has a large disadvantaged population  - is $15 million in debt and  the  council would 
probably be situated there to the detriment of  the Canada Bay area. 
 
Surely any amalgamations should be within the inner west area for future planning purposes. 
 
W.J. Rumble 
3E/164 Burwood Road 
Concord 2137   NSW 
 




